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University of Pittsburgh 

 
 

February 28, 2018 

 

Dear fraternity and sorority community,  

 

I am disappointed to inform you that law enforcement is investigating an alleged incident of hazing within our 

fraternity and sorority community.  

 

Pending the completion of the investigation, the Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority (Iota chapter) has been placed on 

Interim Suspension of Recognition, while our entire Greek Life community remains on modified social probation 

because of a prior reported incident.  
 

This most recent incident, involving Alpha Kappa Alpha, is an opportunity for me to be clear about our zero 

tolerance for hazing at Pitt. Hazing includes any action or situation which recklessly or intentionally endangers 

the mental or physical health or safety of a student. Hazing is destructive, demeaning, and demoralizing and has 

no place on our campus. Any student found responsible for hazing, regardless of the severity, could be dismissed 

from the University. Should this occur, the dismissed student can never return to any University of Pittsburgh 

campus. Student organizations found responsible for hazing will face similar consequences, including permanent 

termination of recognition on our campus.  

 

As members of our Pitt community, students are granted many rights and privileges. However, such privileges are 

not unconditional. We have placed our trust in you, as Pitt Panthers, to act responsibly, to treat others with 

respect, and to practice care and compassion for one another. We are a community that promotes mutual respect, 

dignity and genuine concern for the well-being and safety of others, and we will not tolerate behavior on our 

campus that directly opposes our most basic institutional values.   

 

As a community, we must actively respond to these types of behavior—and our response must extend beyond 

words and sanctions. We must all step up, speak up and accept the challenge of defining or even redefining our 

community.  

 

Based on this incident, the Division of Student Affairs will reevaluate the next steps regarding the future of 

fraternity and sorority life at Pitt. In the meantime, the modified social probation will remain in effect.  

 

While incidents such as this remind us that there is still work to be done, I embrace this challenge as an 

opportunity to bring about real change. We are better than this, and now is the time for you and your 

organizations to join me in holding yourselves and each other accountable to effect positive change.   

 

I commend students for bringing concerns about hazing to our attention. We will continue to investigate all 

allegations and to hold responsible individuals accountable for their choices and actions.  

 

Please know that we have many campus resources available to help you file a report and manage your self-care, 

including Pitt Police, University Counseling Center, Title IX Office, and the Office of Diversity and Inclusion.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kenyon R. Bonner  

Vice Provost and Dean of Students 

 

http://www.police.pitt.edu/
https://www.studentaffairs.pitt.edu/cc/
http://www.titleix.pitt.edu/
http://www.diversity.pitt.edu/

